
Test Kit Distribution 2021

The Gates Chili Central School District is partnering with the
Monroe County Department of Public Health to provide
students and families in our school community with at-home
COVID-19 test kits ahead of the holidays. Test kits will include
two at-home tests that may be performed following the
directions provided in the kit. 

The district will make these kits available for pick-up at a drive-
up distribution event. In addition, the Town of Gates will hold a
test kit pick-up event. Please see the details on both events
below.

Gates residents can also stop into the Town Hall Monday through
Friday from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. to pick up test kits for adults.

Gates Chili CSD
Test Kit Distribution

Town of Gates
Test Kit Distribution

Wednesday, Dec. 15
from 4-7 p.m.

Gates Town Hall Parking Lot
1605 Buffalo Road

Monday, Dec. 20
from 4-7 p.m.

Gates Chili HS Bus Loop
1 Spartan Way

Please note: Town of Gates test
pick-up is for adult residents only
and requires proof of residency.
One kit per adult with valid ID.

Gates Chili CSD test pick-up is
for Gates Chili students only.
Students do not need to be

present at time of kit pick-up.


